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World Bank Monitoring Mission is visiting Bosnia and Herzegovina, within which resides in the
Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina in the period from June 08 to 13, 2016. The purpose of the visit is a
midterm overview of Real Estate Registration Project, then evaluation of implementation progress and
review of forthcoming activities during continuation of successful implementation of the Project. World
Bank Supervision Mission is led by Mr. Camille Bourguignon.

On June 08, 2016 the delegation has made a visit to the Municipal Court in Zavidovići, respectively to land
registry office to insight into the activities in the field during harmonization of real estate data between the



cadastre and land registry.

Then, in the premises of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, on June 09,
2016 an all-day meeting of the World Bank mission with Željko Obradović, the director of the Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, Nedžad Pašalić, the head of the Project
Implementation Unit, and staff units was held. The focus of meeting was midterm overview of Real Estate
Registration Project, where all achieved results have been discussed during Project implementation, and as
well future planned activities.

Members of the Monitoring Mission World Bank team will hold several thematic meetings with
representatives of the institutions of the Federation BiH and with Implementation Unit of Real Estate
Registration Project in the Federation BiH by the end of their visit.
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